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Collaborative Design
Award

Puerto Rico Floods

People in Puerto Rico need a way to help with
renewable energy because they have a lot of floods
due to the hurricanes causing the lights to go out.  To
help, students created a generator that will take
water and use hydropower to turn water into
energy and then have a filter to turn saltwater into
drink/usable water. “We ended up with a generator
that is powered by the flood water. Basically we
made a machine that fixes 2 problems:  our
generator it uses the flood water as a power source
to power the generator for electricity.”

Phillip Garcia

Shady Grove
Middle School

Sophia Vieira

Kevin Mendoza

Collaborative Design
Award

Creating Fresh Water
in Libya

Libyans that live near the coast need an effective
way to create freshwater out of ocean water. To
help, students created a thermal distillation unit for
Libyans to use in their homes as a method of
generating freshwater. “This project is made for
Thermal distillation. It boils seawater and steam
condenses as freshwater, leaving salt and other
minerals behind. Our micro bit code is used to tell
when the water is boiling and a fan to cool off the
water after its been boiled“

Ari Rollins

Shady Grove
Middle School

Sydney Duppins

Shalom Kamara

Social Impact Award
Foodmobile for the
Homeless

Homeless people need nutritional and ready to eat
food because it isn’t available to them. To help,
students created a cooler/thermos that can travel
across a city such as D.C. or NYC to deliver fresh
food to homeless people. “Our solution works by
Going around to homeless people who call for it
using the bracelet that also unlocks the fridge.
There’s food inside the fridge in recyclable
packaging that’s ready to eat for the homeless
people.”

Natalie Knutson

Shady Grove
Middle School

Carla Valladares

Alex Villataro Rivera
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Social Impact Award E.L.M. App

The US needs less racially motivated conspiracy
theories via the internet because it fuels racism and
murders. To help, students created an app that
filters out racist content and prevents you from
posting racist content. “It should be embedded in
phones around the world and stop racist minds early
in life.”

Ava Nastick

Farquhar Middle
School

Blen Asegu

Joshua Rozario

Call to Action Award
Reduce Waste in El
Salvador

People in El Salvador don’t have a trash service. To
help, students created a machine that picks up trash
around the environment.  “The way our machine
works is that it’s basically a self driving mini truck in
which while driving it decompresses plastic while
carrying and collecting trash. The way it would be a
solution to our problem is because it would kinda be
like how when the ice cream truck comes around
people immediately get their money for ice cream,
this machine would work in the same way, except
with trash. So it would  go around playing music
letting people know that it was in town, and to make
it easier, they could either leave it out in the bins
outside and the sensor of the truck would notice, or
they could hand it out to the truck since it has arms
and just continue collecting, to which it would later
drive to a bigger dumpster to drop off the garbage.
And they would also have a machine like this but for
plastic where it only collects plastic but to let people
know it is the plastic truck it would have a different
melody. So not only is this something easier for
people but it’s within budget and all”

Kenya Santader

Shady Grove
Middle School

Randi Membreno

David Salmero Reyes

Innovation Award Factory Filters

Humans need cleaner air because it’s killing people.
To help, students created filters for factories. “The
greenhouse gases that factories give off, the filter
will filter it out.”

Skyler Wiley

Farquhar Middle
School

Vinay Visana

Elizabet Lucas Ramirez
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Presentation Award Drone Mobile

Stray animals need a place to live because they are
dying. To help, students created a drone which
tracks and searches out stray pets and brings them
to safety. “Our solution works by sending out a lidar
trying to recognize any animals and using a
tracker/GPS to bring a rescue team. Meanwhile, the
drone releases a lure to build trust and possibly
taking the animal into a safer and more reachable
place.”

Danna Vasquez Valencia

Parkland Middle
School

Chandana Aradhya

Maithili Uniyal

Presentation Award
Water-powered Litter
Collector

People in the DMV need clean water because clean
water help animal, plant, and humans continue to
thrive. To help, students created a water and solar
powered machine that sucks up trash and polluted
water and puts the trash into a bin and the water
gets filtered and goes back into the ocean, river, etc.
“When you put it in the ocean/ river, the tides will
move the wheel and on the ramp sucks up water and
trash and puts the trash into a box and filters the
water back into the ocean.”

Matt Hayes

Briggs Chaney
Middle School

Ayiana Johnson

Danielle Brooks

Local Changemaker
Award

SGMS Portable Lockers

Students need better lockers for storage and
chromebook charging. To help, students created a
locker with more shelving and dividers so that kids
don’t have to carry papers in their chromebook bags
if they don’t have binders. “There are wheels on the
lockers so if you want to bring it with you, and
magnets on the back to attach it to the wall if you
want it to stay in one place. There are dividers, 7 for
each class and one extra. There is a sensor for the
LED lights, and a remote to control what color you
want. There is also an outlet to charge your
chromebook.”

Brielle Braxton

Shady Grove
Middle School

Shawn Tchana

Elia Bhattachan

Taryn Fraser
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Local Changemaker
Award

Divine Dietary

School Lunches don’t have the right level of
nutrition for kids/students. To help, students
created an app called Divine Dietetics which lets
kids and teachers choose their lunch choices. “Our
solution works in a way where students can choose
what they eat for lunch.  The food options are
provided by suggestions the lunch staff may need,
The idea is that the suggestions may vary based on
what’s in season/what’s in the cafeteria.”

Maira Tama

Farquhar Middle
School

Morgan Murdock

Matthew Tu

Local Changemaker
Award

Pets Best Friend (PBF)

Animals don’t have a place to go to. To help, students
created a robot  that will play, feed, and provide
water to the dog.  After a few weeks, the dog will
follow the robot to a shelter for it to be adopted. “In
the real world we hope the our solution works by
having canals for the food and water so the dogs can
be very happy.  When it is made it should look like a
human so the dog thinks that humans are good
beings and doesn’t make a fuss while going to a
shelter.”

Rohan Lo

Parkland Middle
School

Sharif Ceesay

Kevin Martinez Fernandez


